
 
All the feedback provided by the students and faculty members have been analysed, discussed in the 

IQAC meeting and the report has been submitted to the Principal for further action. Following actions 

were taken accordingly by the Head of the Institution.  

ACTION TAKEN REPORT ON STUDENTS’ FEEDBACK (Session 2022-23) 

According to the report on students’ feedback  

• All HODs are requested to take adequate measures regarding syllabus completion and 

regular class test and to continue blended mode teaching.  

• HODs of practical based subjects are advised to submit a list of requirements for the 

laboratory. 

• Building committee is advised to assess the infrastructural condition of the college building. 

• SAP committee is advised to regularly monitor campus cleanliness, washroom hygiene and 

drinking water facility. 

• Library committee is advised to assess the requirement of books (specially for Journalism & 

Mass Communication). 

• Routine subcommittee is advised to introduce tiffin break within the routine. 

 

ACTION TAKEN REPORT ON TEACHERS’ FEEDBACK (Session 2022-23) 

 

• All the respondents were satisfied regarding the academic course-curriculum, syllabus, 

teaching and learning. Most of them either ‘agreed’ or ‘strongly agreed’ against the 

questionnaire provided regarding this.   

• All Heads of the Departments are requested to monitor syllabus completion, departmental 

academic activities of teachers and students, requisition of library books, requirement of 

laboratory, ambience of their respective departments and report to the Principal. 

• All the suggestions and advices regarding IT infrastructural facility, laboratory infrastructure 

and library were forwarded to the respective committees for necessary initiatives and 

implementation.  

 

 


